
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Madam President,  

Mr. President, 

Dear Colleague, 

 

 You are kindly informed that the Zambian Government has committed itself to grant 

gratis visas to ALL delegates to the 134
th

 Assembly of the Inter-Parliamentary Union and 

related meetings, including the IPU Global Conference of Young Parliamentarians.  

 

 Delegates are therefore, advised that visas to Zambia with respect to the forthcoming 

Assembly will be issued free of charge. For those delegates who may not manage to get visas 

prior to departure from their respective countries, the Zambian Government shall issue them 

with visas at the port of entry. 

 

 The Parliament of the Republic of Zambia looks forward to welcoming all participants 

to the 134
th

 Assembly of the Inter-Parliamentary Union in Lusaka, Zambia. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rt. Hon Justice Dr Patrick Matibini, SC, MP 

Speaker 

Parliament of Zambia 

 


